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Hello,

I'm writing to oppose the expansion of operations at Coffin Butte. Arsenic has shown up in
local wells, and PFAS get sucked out daily by fleets of tanker trucks that deliver it to various
facilities, most if not all of which aren't equipped to remove PFAS, and so end up flushing
these (and other) toxins into the river. In addition, there are leaks in the liners, so we don't
even know what's going directly into the water table. I'm really hoping you will do the right
thing and prevent the expansion of operations.

Best regards,

Thomas Ryan Allison
Photographer | Videographer | Writer
www.thomasallison.com
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